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Fifth 
June, 

1922.

Dear Sir Arthur,

in reply to your letter of 
the 2nd. instant, 1 am glad, to learn 
you are putting up a Pathological 
Building that will he a credit to 
McGill. I should "be sorry if you 
were to erect any building of this 
nature of which you would not have 
reason to be pxoud.

As you are aware. Royal 
Victoria Hospital’s finances are far 
from being in a satisfactory condi­
tion, and even after we receive the 
money from the appeal, we shall still 
be overdrawn with our bankers.

This being the case, your 
request is unwelcome, but as you say 
the tunnel is being made larger than 
would otherwise be necessary for the 
convenience of the Hospital, we snail 
be prepared to pay half the cost,
which I hope will be quite satisfactory 
to you.

I am

Yours very truly,

A £k
General Sir Arthur Currie 

Principal,
G.C.M.G.,

McGill University,
Montreal, Q,ue.


